
From: ABATI Valentina <Valentina.ABATI@ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 8:48 PM 
To: Esindus EL juures üldaadress <permrep.eu@mfa.ee>; Kyllike Sillaste-Elling <kyllike.sillaste-
elling@mfa.ee> 
Subject: EU Eastern Border Regions High-level Conference - Thank-you letter 
 
Dear Sir, Madam, 

 
Please find attached a letter from the Executive Vice President of the European Commission, Mr 
Raffaele Fitto, addressed to the Minister of Finance, Mr Jürgen Ligi, with a transmission note signed 
by his Head of Cabinet, Mr Vincenzo Matano to the kind attention of H. E. Ambassador Kyllike 
Sillaste-Elling.  

 
We would be sincerely grateful for acknowledging receipt and ensuring delivery. 

 
 
With best regards, 
 
Valentina Abati 
Assistant 
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